



TO:

COUNCIL MEMBERS

DATE:

2008 June 18

FROM:

MAYOR DEREK R. CORRIGAN

SUBJECT:

APPOINTMENTS TO THE COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council appoint Stan Fukawa and Poldi Meindl as citizen representatives to the Community Policing Committee for a term ending 2010 December.

REPORT

The Community Policing Committee had two vacancies as a result of recent resignations by two of its citizen representatives. Advertisements were placed in both local Burnaby newspapers during the month of 2008 May calling for volunteers from the community who were interested in serving in this capacity. In addition to the responses which were received by the 2008 June 25 deadline, applications and resumes from citizens who had applied for Committee appointments last fall and in February 2008, and indicated they would be interested in serving on a different committee than the one applied for, were also considered.

In total, seventeen applications were circulated to the members of Council for their opportunity to make recommendations as to who they feel might best serve as a citizen representative on the Community Policing Committee.

I wish to recommend Stan Fukawa and Poldi Meindl be appointed to fill these vacancies.

Derek R. Corrigan

MAYOR

Copied to:

City Manager

Director Planning & Building

OIC, RCMP